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Thank you, notes!
Thank you to the following
for making donations to

BHS:



Jennifer Friedman
Carla Patchin

HEF
KONA ICE

Publix
Ryan Loftis

Target

Donations

Volunteering

Important Dates

Contact Me

Mrs. Leto

Lauren.Leto@hcps.net

813-744-8120

October 24
KONA ICE on campus



October 25

Bahama Bucks Spirit Night
 12 pm to 10:30 pm 
1258 Kingsway Rd 



October 27th

Financial Literacy Workshop for BHS
families

 5:30pm to 7:30pm in media center



November 17th
Great American Teach In

Sir Henry's Haunted Trail
Limona Village Chapel

ECHO of Brandon
Info for volunteering is being shared 

on Canvas for students.






A huge thank you to
everyone who helped with
Bibbidi Bobbidi Brandon

Boutique. 



If you or your child has not completed the Listening Project,
 please do so ASAP.

In order for me to best serve our school, I need to hear your voice.





Parent Listening Project

Student Listening Project





Community Event


